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October 1, 2024 
 
Jason Burkey 
Oldcastle SW Group, Inc. dba United Companies 
2273 River Road 
Grand Junction, CO 81505 
 
RE:   Camilletti Pit No. 2, Permit No. M-2001-023 

Succession of Operators (SO2) Application Complete 
 
Dear Mr. Burkey: 
 
On September 30, 2024 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your application 
for the succession of operators from Precision Excavating, Inc. to Oldcastle SW Group, Inc. dba 
United Companies for this operation. The Division has deemed the application complete.  

As a reminder, the Operator and the Prospective Successor have waived their right to a 30 day 
application decision. The Division will reach out to schedule an inspection within the next 60 days. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (720) 774-0040 or brock.bowles@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Brock Bowles 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
 
Cc: Sara Stevenson-Benn, Financial Assurance Specialist, DRMS 
 

mailto:brock.bowles@state.co.us


  

 

Physical Address: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567 F 303.832.8106 
Mailing Address: DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216 https://drms.colorado.gov 

Jared S. Polis, Governor  |  Dan Gibbs, Executive Director  |  Michael A. Cunningham, Director 

 

 
 
 
 
October 1, 2024 
 
David Zehner 
Precision Excavating, Inc. 
PO Box 790 
Hayden, CO 81639 
 
RE:   Camilletti Pit No. 2, Permit No. M-2001-023 

Succession of Operators (SO2) Application Complete 
 
Dear Mr. Zehner: 
 
On September 30, 2024 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received the application 
for the succession of operators from Precision Excavating, Inc. to Oldcastle SW Group, Inc. dba 
United Companies for this operation. The Division has deemed the application complete.  

As a reminder, the Operator and the Prospective Successor have waived their right to a 30-day 
application decision. The Division will reach out to schedule an inspection within the next 60 days. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (720) 774-0040 or brock.bowles@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Brock Bowles 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
 
Cc: Sara Stevenson-Benn, Financial Assurance Specialist, DRMS 
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